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Destitution Breanna Richardson 2012-06 Life in lower class as offspring of a
notorious thief was simple for the Quartar daughters until accidental mishaps with
the other classes of society turn their dirt poor lives around for worse and
better. Eight young women are taken from the slums into the high class world they
never understood only at first to find betrayal, suffering, scandal, revenge and
corruption. Then, before they know it they are wrapped in the grandest scandal
their country of Galli has ever seen. The kingdom of Cretaine is trying to
overthrow the corrupted kingdom of Galli. The Quartar family must betray their
world in order to save Galli from a brutal civil war.
Tinker, Tailor, Soldier, Spy John le Carré 2011-06-07 From the New York Times
bestselling author of A Legacy of Spies. The man he knew as "Control" is dead, and
the young Turks who forced him out now run the Circus. But George Smiley isn't
quite ready for retirement—especially when a pretty, would-be defector surfaces
with a shocking accusation: a Soviet mole has penetrated the highest level of
British Intelligence. Relying only on his wits and a small, loyal cadre, Smiley
recognizes the hand of Karla—his Moscow Centre nemesis—and sets a trap to catch
the traitor. The Oscar-nominated feature film adaptation of Tinker Tailor Soldier
Spy is directed by Tomas Alfredson (Let the Right One In) and features Gary Oldman
as Smiley, Academy Award winner Colin Firth (The King's Speech), and Tom Hardy
(Inception). With an introduction by the author.
In Disguise! Ryan Ann Hunter 2013-02-12 Investigate real-life adventures of
espionage in this collection of impressive and inspiring profiles. Spanning more
than 300 years and numerous countries, In Disguise! details the lives of some of
history’s most daring women, all of whom risked their lives to stand up for their
beliefs. Originally published a decade ago, this fully updated and expanded
edition of In Disguise! profiles twenty-eight daring international secret agents,
from Harriet Tubman, who freed hundreds of slaves during the Civil War, to Eva Wu,
who hid secret messages in her hair to aid the Chinese Revolution, to the modernday exploits of former CIA agent Valerie Plame. With riveting narratives, fun
quizzes to determine if you have what it takes to go undercover, secret-agent
trivia, and short spotlight bios, In Disguise! is sure to engage and inspire.
Spook Carlton Holder 2014-06-11 As unfathomable as it sounds, it's “12 Years a
Slave” meets Ian Fleming's James Bond.” In 1961, during the hottest days of the
Cold War, at the dawn of the Civil Rights Movement, in a time when the Superpowers
are deploying psychic spies behind the Iron Curtain to engage in intrigue and
espionage, the CIA discovers a man who just may be the most powerful remote viewer
of them all: a Black prison convict named John. Although they hate him because of
the color of his skin, although they fear him because of his unnatural abilities,
the CIA secretly 'baptizes' John into the world of espionage. From Montgomery,
Alabama to Istanbul, Turkey, from the Orient Express to Washington, D.C., from
Marilyn Monroe's final moments to the Cuban Missile Crisis countdown, John walks
unseen through the annals of history, in its shadow. And this is only book one.
The Company We Keep Robert Baer 2012 A real-life "Mr. and Mrs. Smith, The Company
We Keep" is a portrait by bestselling CIA operative Robert Baer ("See No Evil")
and his CIA shooter wife, Dayna, of life as it's really lived by a CIA couple.
The Dark Game Paul B. Janeczko 2010 Describes the contributions and techniques of
American spies over the course of the past two centuries, recounting dramatic
missions while profiling such historical figures as anti-slavery spy Elizabeth Van
Lew and the "Choctaw code talkers."
Doomed Spy J.R. Rogers 2013-03-12 1960 – From Leopoldville, to Antwerp to the
quiet South American capital of Montevideo, Uruguay, Doomed Spy is a psychological
spy thriller set in an unconventional distant posting at the height of the Cold
War. At the center of the intrigue are three Cold War intelligence officers: Edgar
Davies, a near retirement British MI6 officer posted to Montevideo under nonofficial cover to coordinate the defection of a determined Anastas Molotov a KGB
officer who had befriended him last year in Africa. And across town operating from
his secure attic command post in the Italianate mansion that is the Soviet Embassy
is the KGB Rezident, Colonel Oleg Nadiensky. Davies and Nadiensky are seasoned
operatives in the opaque clandestine world of espionage. To the casual eye, and on
the diplomatic cocktail circuit where the two are never seen together, the
Britisher is not what he seems. He has close secret ties to the Rezident who
recruited him years ago in Belgium as a double agent. Nadiensky rules a
disgruntled and unhappy team of intelligence officers with an iron fist but is
considered an uncommonly successful spymaster by Moscow: he and Edgar Davies have
been reunited, the mayor of Montevideo is a Soviet illegal, and Molotov has
managed to ingratiate himself with the stewards of the Platte River Yacht Club, an
important members-only purveyor of sailing, gastronomy, sports, and social events.
Davies, however, rather than continue to feed the Soviets British secrets as he
had in the past has become disenchanted with his life’s work, and wants to defect
to the Soviet Union. There, he tells the Rezident, he envisages a new life with
new, important friends in a vibrant, beautiful capital city he has never even
visited. He doesn’t dare whisper its name, or even utter its simple two-syllable
name except to his wife and to his handler, though he claims he can often see
clearly in his mind the many picture postcard views of its skyline he has so often
admired. The intricate chilling details of the eventual betrayal of the MI6
officer by Soviet intelligence ends climactically in faraway Moscow.
Secret Allies Max Hudson 2017-08-19 1943, Germany. Martin Murray, a homosexual man
in the Office of Strategic Services-an American espionage agency during World War
II-desperately tries to save the world while hiding his sexuality from it.
Emmerich Hubar, a former SS Officer who had been on trial for being a homosexualthe verdict not guilty by a stroke of luck-struggles with his grief as he tries to
drink himself to death in Sweden.Agent Martin Murray just wants to be a patriot
and do his job right. The OSS wants him to use the German named Emmerich Hubar to
gain access into the Nazi military and prevent them from building nuclear weapons.
A dangerous and trying task, but one worth doing if it prevents the Nazis from
destroying the planet.But Emmerich Hubar isn't just some depressed drunk who wants
to run away from his past. He's a passionate, brave soul with a bleeding heart and
the thirst to destroy the government that nearly destroyed him.Danger lurks around
every corner-even from Martin's own allies-and it doesn't help matters as he grows
more and more enticed by Emmerich, an asset he needs to keep his distance from to
protect their cover. Emmerich, a wild card, plays by different methods,
indifferent to whether he gets captured and killed. He's not the kind of man to
fall in love with, not in that country and not at that time. And yet, as Emmerich
gets deeper and deeper beneath Martin's skin, Martin's sense of self-perseveration
wars with a need he never realized he had: a need to be known and loved.Please
Note: This book contains Adult Language & Steamy Adult Activities, it is intended
for 18+ Adults Only. Novella, approx. 30,000+ words in length. HEA (happy ever

The Official CIA Manual of Trickery and Deception H. Keith Melton 2009-11-03 Magic
or spycraft? In 1953, against the backdrop of the Cold War, the CIA initiated a
top-secret program, code-named MKULTRA, to counter Soviet mind-control and
interrogation techniques. Realizing that clandestine officers might need to
covertly deploy newly developed pills, potions, and powders against the adversary,
the CIA hired America's most famous magician, John Mulholland, to write two
manuals on sleight of hand and undercover communication techniques. In 1973,
virtually all documents related to MKULTRA were destroyed. Mulholland's manuals
were thought to be among them—until a single surviving copy of each, complete with
illustrations, was recently discovered in the agency's archives. The manuals
reprinted in this work represent the only known complete copy of Mulholland's
instructions for CIA officers on the magician's art of deception and secret
communications.
The Spy Game Georgina Harding 2009-03-31 Years after their German refugee mother
disappears on the same day the media releases a story about a spy family, Anna and
her brother, Peter, struggle to sort out facts and lies about their mother's
identity and wonder if she had a secret life. By the author of The Solitude of
Thomas Cave.
The Mountain Throne A. M. Sterling 2017 Aged emperor Thelden III Arrigar's last
days are approaching and the Empire's leaders are taking sides in a struggle for
power between rival heirs. Blood runs in the streets and the nights are thick with
intrigue. Drake Arrigar, bastard prince and half-blooded sorcerer. Darius of
Lorradon, foreign-born Initiate of a holy order of warriors sworn to the Empire.
Leasha, senior maiden and chief spy for the Emperor's daughter. These three
unlikely friends must navigate the coming storms as plots, violence, and unholy
barbarians tear their lives apart. Their trials, failures, and triumphs will have
far-reaching consequences, for their people and for their own futures.
Spy Story Len Deighton 2021-09-30 'Len Deighton's spy novels are so good they make
me sad the Cold War is over' Malcolm Gladwell After six weeks in a nuclear
submarine gathering computer data on Soviet activity, the mysterious, bespectacled
spy known as Patrick Armstrong is desperate to return home. But when he arrives at
his London flat, it appears to be occupied by someone who looks just like him and he finds himself propelled into the heart of a conspiracy stretching from the
remote Scottish highlands to the Arctic ice. Revisiting some of the characters
from The IPCRESS File, Spy Story shows military games played out for real, and the
Cold War turning dangerously hot. 'Menacing, beguiling ... a vintage Len Deighton
thriller' The Times Literary Supplement A PATRICK ARMSTRONG NOVEL
Husband, Lover, Spy Janice Pennington 1994 The television hostess recounts her
search for her husband, who disappeared while mountain climbing, and may have been
working for the CIA
When Two's Not Enough I. G. Frederick 2014-06-25 When Two's Not Enough "Tribal
Fusion" -- Whenever and wherever he dances, Dominic collects propositions, but the
Lady Lenore's proposal takes him by surprise. "Two Brothers" -- A divorcÃƒ©e in a
flashy sports car attracts the attention of two young virgin brothers visiting the
"big" city of Boise. "Honeymoon" -- Although she expected to honeymoon aboard a
cruise ship, Allison finds herself sailing on a private yacht staffed by an
incredibly beautiful couple. Believing her new husband wants to hide his older,
less attractive wife, makes it difficult to enjoy the hedonistic delights offered
in paradise. "Jail Bait" -- Serena wants Joshua to pop her cherry, but he won't
touch her because of her age. When her birthday finally makes it legal, he
arranges for a very special celebration. "Nikki's Birthday" -- Even someone happy
in a monogamous relationship might find the gift of a hot, new toy for an evening
of decadence incredibly exciting. "Market Boy" -- When a beautiful Domme offers
Jack the opportunity to serve at a party for her friends, he responds too quickly
and too eagerly, getting more than he bargained for. "The Cougar and the College
Boys" -- Alone in the woods, hours from Portland, Tess discovers four college
friends staying in a nearby cabin. The boys invite her to share their campfire,
their dinner, and ...
The Terminal Spy Alan Cowell 2009 Fatally poisoned by a rare radioactive isotope
slipped into his drink, Russian emigre Alexander Litvinenko issued a dramatic
deathbed statement accusing Russian president Vladimir Putin himself of
engineering his murder. Alan S. Cowell, then London Bureau Chief of the "New York
Times," who covered the story from its inception, has written the definitive story
of this assassination and of the profound international implications of this first
act of nuclear terrorism.
Agent Zigzag Ben Macintyre 2007-09-04 “Ben Macintyre’s rollicking, spellbinding
Agent Zigzag blends the spy-versus-spy machinations of John le Carré with the high
farce of Evelyn Waugh.”—William Grimes, The New York Times (Editors’ Choice)
“Wildly improbable but entirely true . . . [a] compellingly cinematic spy thriller
with verve.”—Entertainment Weekly NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY AND ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES
BOOK REVIEW AND THE WASHINGTON POST Eddie Chapman was a charming criminal, a con
man, and a philanderer. He was also one of the most remarkable double agents
Britain has ever produced. In 1941, after training as German spy in occupied
France, Chapman was parachuted into Britain with a revolver, a wireless, and a
cyanide pill, with orders from the Abwehr to blow up an airplane factory. Instead,
he contacted M15, the British Secret service, and for the next four years, Chapman
worked as a double agent, a lone British spy at the heart of the German Secret
Service. Inside the traitor was a man of loyalty; inside the villain was a hero.
The problem for Chapman, his spymasters, and his lovers was to know where one
persona ended and the other began. Based on recently declassified files, Agent
Zigzag tells Chapman’s full story for the first time. It’s a gripping tale of
loyalty, love, treachery, espionage, and the thin and shifting line between
fidelity and betrayal.
The Code Book Simon Singh 2011-01-26 In his first book since the bestselling
Fermat's Enigma, Simon Singh offers the first sweeping history of encryption,
tracing its evolution and revealing the dramatic effects codes have had on wars,
nations, and individual lives. From Mary, Queen of Scots, trapped by her own code,
to the Navajo Code Talkers who helped the Allies win World War II, to the
incredible (and incredibly simple) logisitical breakthrough that made Internet
commerce secure, The Code Book tells the story of the most powerful intellectual
weapon ever known: secrecy. Throughout the text are clear technical and
mathematical explanations, and portraits of the remarkable personalities who wrote
and broke the world's most difficult codes. Accessible, compelling, and remarkably
far-reaching, this book will forever alter your view of history and what drives
it. It will also make you wonder how private that e-mail you just sent really is.
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after ending). Does not end with a "cliffhanger".
Harriet the Spy Louise Fitzhugh 2021-11-09 A groundbreaking book in its
unflinchingly honest portrayal of childhood dilemmas, "Harriet the Spy" remains
one of the most acclaimed children's novels ever written.
Churchill's Secret Spy Raymond Buckland 2016-04-06 Winston Churchill has a "Secret
Circle" of specially trained spies who are answerable only to him. Kirsteen Craig,
a young nurse who shows her bravery during a London bombing raid, is recruited by
Churchill and trained to go into occupied France to try to locate a top operative
who has gone missing. After blending in with the French Resistance, Kirsteen
manages to make a number of important contacts but is eventually discovered by the
Gestapo and imprisoned. However, she manages to escape. A Gestapo officer
befriends her and seems to become attracted to her. She finds herself similarly
attracted to him, and through him learns much about the occupying forces. Kirsteen
helps the local Resistance in attempting to sabotage the railway lines outside
Paris but she is once again captured by the Germans and is tortured. Can she again
escape, finally locate the missing British spy, and get him back to England?
Web Games Lior Samson 2020-08-22 Destiny Allen, a Web designer for software giant
Scenaria Security Systems, finds herself involved in a deadly puzzle that blurs
the boundaries between the virtual and the real. At stake: the infrastructure of
modern America. Her resources: Dina Gustafson, a college friend, and Karl Lustig,
an Israeli technology journalist with friends in dark places. The challenge: sort
the good guys from the bad before the lights go out. A fast-paced technology
thriller, Web Games is about real risks and virtual worlds, about Internet threats
as close as tomorrow's nightly news, and about the ever-escalating warfare between
black-hat hackers and modern society.
State of the Union Addresses Franklin D. Roosevelt 2022-06-02 The 1934 State of
the Union Address was given by the 32nd president of the United States, Franklin
D. Roosevelt. It was the first State of the Union address to be given in January.
Excerpt: "Now that we are definitely in the process of recovery, lines have been
rightly drawn between those to whom this recovery means a return to old
methods—and the number of these people is small—and those for whom recovery means
a reform of many old methods, a permanent readjustment of many of our ways of
thinking and therefore of many of our social and economic arrangements... "
The Dark Game 2010 Describes the contributions and techniques of American spies
over the course of the past two centuries, recounting dramatic missions while
profiling such historical figures as anti-slavery spy Elizabeth Van Lew and the
"Choctaw code talkers."
The Spies of Warsaw Alan Furst 2008-06-03 NOW A MINISERIES ON BBC AMERICA STARRING
DAVID TENNANT An autumn evening in 1937. A German engineer arrives at the Warsaw
railway station. Tonight, he will be with his Polish mistress; tomorrow, at a
workers’ bar in the city’s factory district, he will meet with the military
attaché from the French embassy. Information will be exchanged for money. So
begins The Spies of Warsaw, the brilliant new novel by Alan Furst, lauded by The
New York Times as “America’s preeminent spy novelist.” War is coming to Europe.
French and German intelligence operatives are locked in a life-and-death struggle
on the espionage battlefield. At the French embassy, the new military attaché,
Colonel Jean-Francois Mercier, a decorated hero of the 1914 war, is drawn into a
world of abduction, betrayal, and intrigue in the diplomatic salons and back
alleys of Warsaw. At the same time, the handsome aristocrat finds himself in a
passionate love affair with a Parisian woman of Polish heritage, a lawyer for the
League of Nations. Colonel Mercier must work in the shadows, amid an extraordinary
cast of venal and dangerous characters–Colonel Anton Vyborg of Polish military
intelligence; the mysterious and sophisticated Dr. Lapp, senior German Abwehr
officer in Warsaw; Malka and Viktor Rozen, at work for the Russian secret service;
and Mercier’s brutal and vindictive opponent, Major August Voss of SS
counterintelligence. And there are many more, some known to Mercier as spies, some
never to be revealed. The Houston Chronicle has described Furst as “the greatest
living writer of espionage fiction.” The Spies of Warsaw is his finest novel to
date–the history precise, the writing evocative and powerful, more a novel about
spies than a spy novel, exciting, atmospheric, erotic, and impossible to put down.
“As close to heaven as popular fiction can get.” –Los Angeles Times, about The
Foreign Correspondent “What gleams on the surface in Furst’s books is his vivid,
precise evocation of mood, time, place, a letter-perfect re-creation of the
quotidian details of World War II Europe that wraps around us like the rich fug of
a wartime railway station.” –Time “A rich, deeply moving novel of suspense that is
equal parts espionage thriller, European history and love story.” –Herbert
Mitgang, The New York Times, about Dark Star “Some books you read. Others you
live. They seep into your dreams and haunt your waking hours until eventually they
seem the stuff of memory and experience. Such are the novels of Alan Furst, who
uses the shadowy world of espionage to illuminate history and politics with
immediacy.” –Nancy Pate, Orlando Sentinel
Washington's Spies Alexander Rose 2014 In 1778, George Washington unleashed an
unlikely ring of spies in New York to discover British battle plans.
Andropov's Cuckoo Owen Jones 2016-07-01 A dying man recounts the story of the most
amazing person he has ever met , a brilliant Soviet linguist, whom he knew as
Youriko. It is a tale of love, daring-do, spies and danger set in Japan, Germany,
Turkey, the USA, Canada and the UK, but mostly in the Soviet Union of the
Seventies. Two girls, born thousands of miles apart in Kazakhstan and Japan just
after World War II, meet and are like peas in a pod. They also get on like sisters
and keep n touch for the rest of their lives. However, one wants to help her
battle-scarred country and the other wants to leave hers for the West. They dream
up a daring, dangerous plan to achieve both goals, which Andropov, the chief of
the Soviet KGB, is told about. He dubs it Operation Youriko and it is set in
motion, but does it have even the remotest chance of success? Andropov’s Cuckoo is
based on a ‘true story’ related to the author by one of the protagonists.
The Most Dangerous Game Richard Connell 2021-01-01 ♥♥ The Most Dangerous Game by
Richard Connell ♥♥ The Most Dangerous Game, also published as The Hounds of
Zaroff, is a short story by Richard Connell first published in Collier's magazine
on January 19, 1924. It features a big-game hunter from New York who falls off a
yacht and swims to an isolated island in the Caribbean where he is hunted by a
Cossack aristocrat. The story is an adaptation of the big-game hunting safaris in
Africa and South America that were fashionable among wealthy Americans in the
1920s. ♥♥ The Most Dangerous Game by Richard Connell ♥♥ Big-game hunter Sanger
Rainsford and his friend, Whitney, are traveling to the Amazon rainforest for a
jaguar hunt. After a discussion about how they are "the hunters" instead of "the
hunted," Whitney goes to bed and Rainsford hears gunshots. He climbs onto the
yacht's rail and accidentally falls overboard, swimming to Ship-Trap Island, which
is notorious for shipwrecks. On the island, he finds a palatial chateau inhabited
by two Cossacks: the owner, General Zaroff, and his gigantic deaf-mute servant,
Ivan. ♥♥ The Most Dangerous Game by Richard Connell ♥♥ Zaroff, another big-game
hunter, knows of Rainsford from his published account of hunting snow leopards in
Tibet. Over dinner, the middle-aged Zaroff explains that although he has been
hunting animals since he was a boy, he has decided that killing big-game has
become boring for him, so after escaping the Russian Revolution he moved to ShipTrap Island and set it up to trick ships into wrecking themselves on the jagged
rocks that surround it. He takes the survivors captive and hunts them for sport,
giving them food, clothing, a knife, and a three-hour head start, and using only a
small-caliber pistol for himself. Any captives who can elude Zaroff, Ivan, and a
pack of hunting dogs for three days are set free. He reveals that he has won every
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hunt to date. Captives are offered a choice between being hunted or turned over to
Ivan, who once served as official knouter for The Great White Czar. Rainsford
denounces the hunt as barbarism, but Zaroff replies by claiming that "life is for
the strong." Realizing he has no way out, Rainsford reluctantly agrees to be
hunted. During his head start, Rainsford lays an intricate trail in the forest and
then climbs a tree. Zaroff finds him easily, but decides to play with him as a cat
would with a mouse, standing underneath the tree Rainsford is hiding in, smoking a
cigarette, and then abruptly departing. ♥♥ The Most Dangerous Game by Richard
Connell ♥♥ After the failed attempt at eluding Zaroff, Rainsford builds a Malay
man-catcher, a weighted log attached to a trigger. This contraption injures
Zaroff's shoulder, causing him to return home for the night, but he shouts his
respect for the trap before departing. The next day Rainsford creates a Burmese
tiger pit, which kills one of Zaroff's hounds. He sacrifices his knife and ties it
to a sapling to make another trap, which kills Ivan when he stumbles into it. To
escape Zaroff and his approaching hounds, Rainsford dives off a cliff into the
sea; Zaroff, disappointed at Rainsford's apparent suicide, returns home. Zaroff
smokes a pipe by his fireplace, but two issues keep him from the peace of mind:
the difficulty of replacing Ivan and the uncertainty of whether Rainsford perished
in his dive.
American Spy Lauren Wilkinson 2019-02-12 "[This] unflinching, incendiary debut
combines the espionage novels of John le Carré with the racial complexity of Ralph
Ellison's Invisible Man."--Publishers Weekly (starred review) What if your sense
of duty required you to betray the man you love? It's 1986, the heart of the Cold
War, and Marie Mitchell is an intelligence officer with the FBI. She's brilliant,
but she's also a young black woman working in an old boys' club. Her career has
stalled out, she's overlooked for every high-profile squad, and her days are
filled with monotonous paperwork. So when she's given the opportunity to join a
shadowy task force aimed at undermining Thomas Sankara, the charismatic
revolutionary president of Burkina Faso whose Communist ideology has made him a
target for American intervention, she says yes. Yes, even though she secretly
admires the work Sankara is doing for his country. Yes, even though she is still
grieving the mysterious death of her sister, whose example led Marie to this
career path in the first place. Yes, even though a furious part of her suspects
she's being offered the job because of her appearance and not her talent. In the
year that follows, Marie will observe Sankara, seduce him, and ultimately have a
hand in the coup that will bring him down. But doing so will change everything she
believes about what it means to be a spy, a lover, a sister, and a good American.
Inspired by true events--Thomas Sankara is known as "Africa's Che Guevara"-American Spy knits together a gripping spy thriller, a heartbreaking family drama,
and a passionate romance. This is a face of the Cold War you've never seen before,
and it introduces a powerful new literary voice. Advance praise for American Spy
"Echoing the stoic cynicism of Hurston and Ellison, and the verve of Conan Doyle,
American Spy lays our complicities--political, racial, and sexual--bare. Packed
with unforgettable characters, it's a stunning book, timely as it is timeless."-Paul Beatty, Man Booker Prizewinning author of The Sellout "American Spy is by
turns suspenseful, tender, and funny, always smart and searingly honest. Lauren
Wilkinson renders the world of spies with vivacity and depth, and shines a
penetrating light on what it's like to be a black woman in America. But like all
great novels, this one teaches us most about ourselves and our values. "--Sara
Nović, author of Girl at War
The Dark Game Paul B. Janeczko 2010 A collection of true spy stories from
throughout the history of the United States, discussing personalities, missions,
traitors, technological advances, and more.
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
complete, uncensored history of the award-winning The Daily Show with Jon Stewart,
as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen years, The
Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders between television
comedy, political satire, and opinionated news coverage. It launched the careers
of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted the hypocrisies of the
powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behind-the-scenes gags,
controversies, and camaraderie will be chronicled by the players themselves, from
legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members and writers-including Samantha
Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve Carell - plus some of The Daily
Show's most prominent guests and adversaries: John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck,
Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral history takes the reader behind the
curtain for all the show's highlights, from its origins as Comedy Central's
underdog late-night program to Trevor Noah's succession, rising from a scrappy
jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to become part of the beating heart of
politics-a trusted source for not only comedy but also commentary, with a
reputation for calling bullshit and an ability to effect real change in the world.
Through years of incisive election coverage, passionate debates with President
Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes
on Wall Street and racism, The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for
the first time, the people behind the show's seminal moments come together to
share their memories of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks,
romances, blow-ups, and moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's
most groundbreaking shows.
Agent Sonya Ben Macintyre 2020-09-15 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The “master
storyteller” (San Francisco Chronicle) behind the New York Times bestseller The
Spy and the Traitor uncovers the true story behind one of the Cold War’s most
intrepid spies. “[An] immensely exciting, fast-moving account.”—The Washington
Post NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Foreign Affairs • Kirkus Reviews •
Library Journal In 1942, in a quiet village in the leafy English Cotswolds, a
thin, elegant woman lived in a small cottage with her three children and her
husband, who worked as a machinist nearby. Ursula Burton was friendly but
reserved, and spoke English with a slight foreign accent. By all accounts, she
seemed to be living a simple, unassuming life. Her neighbors in the village knew
little about her. They didn’t know that she was a high-ranking Soviet intelligence
officer. They didn’t know that her husband was also a spy, or that she was running
powerful agents across Europe. Behind the facade of her picturesque life, Burton
was a dedicated Communist, a Soviet colonel, and a veteran agent, gathering the
scientific secrets that would enable the Soviet Union to build the bomb. This
true-life spy story is a masterpiece about the woman code-named “Sonya.” Over the
course of her career, she was hunted by the Chinese, the Japanese, the Nazis, MI5,
MI6, and the FBI—and she evaded them all. Her story reflects the great ideological
clash of the twentieth century—between Communism, Fascism, and Western
democracy—and casts new light on the spy battles and shifting allegiances of our
own times. With unparalleled access to Sonya’s diaries and correspondence and
never-before-seen information on her clandestine activities, Ben Macintyre has
conjured a page-turning history of a legendary secret agent, a woman who
influenced the course of the Cold War and helped plunge the world into a decadeslong standoff between nuclear superpowers.
King of Spies Blaine Harden 2017-10-03 The New York Times bestselling author of
Escape from Camp 14 returns with the untold story of one of the most powerful
spies in American history, shedding new light on the U.S. role in the Korean War,
and its legacy In 1946, master sergeant Donald Nichols was repairing jeeps on the
sleepy island of Guam when he caught the eye of recruiters from the army's Counter
Intelligence Corps. After just three months' training, he was sent to Korea, then
a backwater beneath the radar of MacArthur's Pacific Command. Though he lacked the
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outcome upset and continues to upset not only the Russian special services, but
also all those people in whose way developers of the Catalog of human population
got. And, in this civilization, there are countless numbers of such people: from
psychologists (who become no longer needed by anyone) to organizers of this
civilization themselves. Since from the standpoint of the Catalog of human
population—technogenic civilization without a human, which they lovingly built for
many centuries, is simply trash, to put it mildly, and beneath all criticism. And,
they themselves are also trash. However, regular people, who (thanks to the
scientific discovery made by Andrey Davydov) got the source with answers to all of
their questions and individual recipes, now no longer need to pay "experts on the
human soul" for being shamelessly fooled. Therefore, whoever tries to kill
developers of the Catalog of human population in the future must know that it is
no longer possible, as they already became part of history of humanity. After all,
at the current stage of development, a Homo sapiens has only one possibility to
continue to live after death, to live through the ages: in the product that he/she
created. And, those, who tried and continue to try to kill them, were nobodies and
will remain nobodies, who one day will cease to exist without leaving a trace. As
for organizers of this "civilization"—maybe instead of trying to find new recipes
to destroy "excess billions" and trying to examine human potential using
Neanderthal methods, it would be more reasonable not only to find out the recipe
of how to make Homo sapiens a 100% controllable producer and consumer from the
source (which, by the way, seems to have been left to humanity by creators of
nature and a human on this planet), but also how to build a civilization without
quotes? After all, it only seems to them that they are the main deceivers, while
in reality they were fooled, and fooled majorly.
Spies of Mississippi Rick Bowers 2010-01-12 The Spies of Mississippi is a
compelling story of how state spies tried to block voting rights for African
Americans during the Civil Rights era. This book sheds new light on one of the
most momentous periods in American history. Author Rick Bowers has combed through
primary-source materials and interviewed surviving activists named in once-secret
files, as well as the writings and oral histories of Mississippi civil rights
leaders. Readers get first-hand accounts of how neighbors spied on neighbors,
teachers spied on students, ministers spied on church-goers, and spies even spied
on spies. The Spies of Mississippi will inspire readers with the stories of the
brave citizens who overcame the forces of white supremacy to usher in a new era of
hope and freedom—an age that has recently culminated in the election of Barack
Obama
Memphis 1873 Dennis D. Carrigan 2014-10-09 Having survived the worst effects of
the Civil War, the city of Memphis, battered but unbowed, finds itself facing a
far more dangerous foe. It is invisible, lethal, and unstoppable: a plague of
yellow fever. It is the story of JP Mahoney, 14-year-old farm boy who dreams of
escape from tedious chores and farmlife routine. It is the story of a courageous
young woman, Ginnie Moon, onetime Confederate spy, who now operates a boarding
house for men who have survived the war. And it is the story of Kevin O'Boyle, an
embittered riverfront laborer, who blames the world for his troubles, and finds
the crippled city his perfect prey. Several characters in the novel are actual
historical figures, most notably Ginnie Moon, Judge "Pappy" Hadden, and Cap'n Jim
Lee. Their actions, and those of the other characters, are entirely fictional. The
plague, one of several to hit the city in the years following the war, was all too
real.
The Red Spy Abhishek Srivastava, 2019-06-18 Arya is a young RAW recruit, pumped up
about his first assignment as reinforcement to a veteran spymaster – Virat and his
team. In a mind-boggling turn of events, Arya finds himself being interrogated by
the very terrorist he is after – Mir. Barely has he escaped that he learns an
excruciating fact about Virat and team. They have killed undercover agents of the
CIA while hunting Mir. Hunted by the ruthless CIA, he can survive only using his
wit and courage. On the run, declared rogue, he fights lone battles with enemy
intelligence agencies. He creates a vivid deception, not only to throw CIA off the
track, but also to get the actual traitor out in the open. He eventually gets his
man, but then realizes that a much more devious plan is at work, with the real
mastermind attempting to blacklist RAW as revenge for their role during Bangladesh
liberation war of 1971. Arya evolves into the perfect weapon, but will he be in
time to save RAW and his country’s repute? Or turn out to be a pawn in the game of
master spies and espionage?
The Unlikely Spy Daniel Silva 2003-05-06 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Daniel Silva’s celebrated debut novel, The Unlikely Spy, is “A ROLLER-COASTER
WORLD WAR II ADVENTURE that conjures up memories of the best of Ken Follett and
Frederick Forsyth” (The Orlando Sentinel). “In wartime,” Winston Churchill wrote,
“truth is so precious that she should always be attended by a bodyguard of lies.”
For Britain’s counterintelligence operations, this meant finding the unlikeliest
agent imaginable—a history professor named Alfred Vicary, handpicked by Churchill
himself to expose a highly dangerous, but unknown, traitor. The Nazis, however,
have also chosen an unlikely agent. Catherine Blake is the beautiful widow of a
war hero, a hospital volunteer—and a Nazi spy under direct orders from Hitler:
uncover the Allied plans for D-Day...
Double Cross Ben Macintyre 2012-01-01 The number one bestselling author of Agent
Zigzag and Operation Mincemeat exposes the true story of the D Day Spies.
The Formative Years of an African-American Spy Odell Bennett Lee 2012-12-19 The
author describes his early life, growing up in a dysfunctional family, and how he
ended up becoming a CIA case officer.

pedigree of most U.S. spies—Nichols was a 7th grade dropout—he quickly
metamorphosed from army mechanic to black ops phenomenon. He insinuated himself
into the affections of America’s chosen puppet in South Korea, President Syngman
Rhee, and became a pivotal player in the Korean War, warning months in advance
about the North Korean invasion, breaking enemy codes, and identifying most of the
targets destroyed by American bombs in North Korea. But Nichols's triumphs had a
dark side. Immersed in a world of torture and beheadings, he became a spymaster
with his own secret base, his own covert army, and his own rules. He recruited
agents from refugee camps and prisons, sending many to their deaths on reckless
missions. His closeness to Rhee meant that he witnessed—and did nothing to stop or
even report—the slaughter of tens of thousands of South Korean civilians in
anticommunist purges. Nichols’s clandestine reign lasted for an astounding eleven
years. In this riveting book, Blaine Harden traces Nichols's unlikely rise and
tragic ruin, from his birth in an operatically dysfunctional family in New Jersey
to his sordid postwar decline, which began when the U.S. military sacked him in
Korea, sent him to an air force psych ward in Florida, and subjected him—against
his will—to months of electroshock therapy. But King of Spies is not just the
story of one American spy. It is a groundbreaking work of narrative history
that—at a time when North Korea is threatening the United States with long-range
nuclear missiles—explains the origins of an intractable foreign policy mess.
The Spy and the Traitor Ben Macintyre 2018-09-18 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The
celebrated author of Double Cross and Rogue Heroes returns with his greatest spy
story yet, a thrilling Americans-era tale of Oleg Gordievsky, the Russian whose
secret work helped hasten the end of the Cold War. “The best true spy story I have
ever read.”—JOHN LE CARRÉ Named a Best Book of the Year by The Economist •
Shortlisted for the Bailie Giffords Prize in Nonfiction If anyone could be
considered a Russian counterpart to the infamous British double-agent Kim Philby,
it was Oleg Gordievsky. The son of two KGB agents and the product of the best
Soviet institutions, the savvy, sophisticated Gordievsky grew to see his nation's
communism as both criminal and philistine. He took his first posting for Russian
intelligence in 1968 and eventually became the Soviet Union's top man in London,
but from 1973 on he was secretly working for MI6. For nearly a decade, as the Cold
War reached its twilight, Gordievsky helped the West turn the tables on the KGB,
exposing Russian spies and helping to foil countless intelligence plots, as the
Soviet leadership grew increasingly paranoid at the United States's nuclear firststrike capabilities and brought the world closer to the brink of war. Desperate to
keep the circle of trust close, MI6 never revealed Gordievsky's name to its
counterparts in the CIA, which in turn grew obsessed with figuring out the
identity of Britain's obviously top-level source. Their obsession ultimately
doomed Gordievsky: the CIA officer assigned to identify him was none other than
Aldrich Ames, the man who would become infamous for secretly spying for the
Soviets. Unfolding the delicious three-way gamesmanship between America, Britain,
and the Soviet Union, and culminating in the gripping cinematic beat-by-beat of
Gordievsky's nail-biting escape from Moscow in 1985, Ben Macintyre's latest may be
his best yet. Like the greatest novels of John le Carré, it brings readers deep
into a world of treachery and betrayal, where the lines bleed between the personal
and the professional, and one man's hatred of communism had the power to change
the future of nations.
The Dark Game Paul B. Janeczko 2012-09-11 "A wealth of information in an engaging
package." — Kirkus Reviews Ever since George Washington used them to help topple
the British, spies and their networks have helped and hurt America at key moments
in history. In this fascinating collection, Paul B. Janeczko probes examples from
clothesline codes to surveillance satellites and cyber espionage. Colorful
personalities, daring missions, the feats of the loyal, and the damage of traitors
are interspersed with a look at the technological advances that continue to change
the rules of gathering intelligence. Back matter includes source notes and a
bibliography.
SHAN HAI JING—A BOOK COVERED WITH BLOOD Kate Bazilevsky 2014-08-22 In essence,
this story is about how a certain person was searching his bookshelf for something
to read and in the end found a book, which turned out to be the source, from which
it is possible to obtain absolutely any kind of information about absolutely any
person. Meaning, information to the smallest particulars and details about what
his or her qualities of personality are, how he or she lives, what he or she
really wants to achieve, what he or she hides, and much more. And, it does not
matter, if the subject is some person, who lived in the distant past or lives in
the present or someone, who will live in the future. Since, as it turned out later
on, this literary monument is nothing other than the Catalog of human population.
In other words, the encyclopedia of Homo sapiens; in essence, the same as
encyclopedias, reference books for specialists, which contain complete information
about representatives of a particular subspecies of animals, plants, etc. Although
at some point, the course of this story turned banal: "bad guys" from security
services, intelligence services, politics decided to not only use this source of
knowledge for their dirty deeds, but also to appropriate it solely for their
personal use. And, the way they tried to do this is also banal: by physically
destroying the author of discovery of the Catalog of human population and all of
his colleagues. However, the ending of this story makes it stand out from the
category of ordinary spy stories. At least because the main characters of this
story managed to survive not due to favorable concatenation of circumstances or
someone’s help, but thanks to that knowledge, which they discovered in the ancient
text, which turned out to be the Catalog of human population. Of course, such an
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